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This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

l’m writing to urge the members of the committee to vote against the proposed legislation. The idea that coyotes need 
to have restrictions on hunting so that they may thrive is fallacious. They exist in great numbers outside of metropolitan 
areas and their population thrives. Allowing them to become more numerous would be detrimental to Maines deer 
herd. It may also be harmful to domestic animals and pets. Please consider the effects of passing this legislation and vote 
against it.
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Thank you 
DAVlD DABROWSKI 
Burnham
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